
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, APRIL 28, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

LISTENERS ARE CONTINUING TO CONTACT ME REGARDING OUR TREE REMOVAL 

PROJECT HERE AT THE SURING STATION AS WE WORK TOWARD EXPANDING OUR 

PARKING LOT. AS SHARED OVER THE WEEKEND, ALL OF THE TREES HAVE NOW BEEN 

CUT DOWN. NOW THE CLEAN UP WORK BEGINS.  

TREES NEED TO BE LIMBED AND THE BRANCHES PILED SO THE CHIPPER HAS EASY 

ACCESS TO THEM. IN CONJUNCTION WITH THAT WE NEED TO PILE THE LOGS THAT ARE 

HEADING OFF TO BE CUT INTO LUMBER SO A LOGGING TRUCK CAN EASILY PICK THEM 

UP. AND THE LOGS THAT AREN’T GOING FOR LUMBER WILL NEED TO BE CUT AND 

STACKED FOR FIREWOOD.  

I WAS CONTACTED YESTERDAY BY TWO LISTENERS. ONE WHO WOULD LIKE TO COME UP 

ON THURSDAY, WEATHER PERMITTING, TO LIMB THE LOGS AND PILE THE BRANCHES. I’M 

SURE THEY WOULDN’T MIND SOME HELP. AND THE OTHER CALLER HAS MACHINERY TO 

REMOVE THE STUMPS ALTHOUGH HE SAID HIS MACHINERY MIGHT BE TOO BIG FOR OUR 

JOB. SO WE WILL HAVE TO WAIT TO SEE. THERE’S NO HURRY ON THAT UNTIL AFTER ALL 

OF THE OTHER IS DONE. 

I’M STILL LOOKING FOR SOMEONE WITH A LOGGING TRUCK. PERHAPS YOU DELIVER 

WOOD DOWN SOUTH AND THEN TRAVEL BACK TO THE NORTH PART OF THE STATE 

EMPTY. IF YOUR TRAVELS TAKE YOU CLOSE TO SURING PERHAPS YOU COULD TAKE OUR 

LOGS BACK WITH YOU UP NORTH TO A MILL FOR US.  

 [LOIS – EMAIL]  During this time when so many people are at home with disrupted schedules, WRVM 

plays an even more important role in Northeast Wisconsin. May you and all of the staff stay safe as you 

minister to others. 

AND SHE SHARED HER FAVORITE BIBLE VERSE:  Psalm 119: 105. "Your word is a lamp for my 

feet and a light for my path." - He lets us see just enough for the next step. 

INDEED. THAT IS CERTAINLY TRUE AS MOVE FORWARD ON THE PROJECT TO EXPAND 

OUR PARKING AREA. ONE STEP AT A TIME GOD IS PROVIDING THE HELP WE NEED. THANK 

YOU FOR PRAYING. NOT ONLY FOR THAT BUT FOR ALL OF OUR NEEDS AT THIS TIME. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


